
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 2/10/2016 10:49:56 AM

Subject: Update for Rep. Funderburk

Haley,
 
Please let Rep. Funderburk know that I spoke with Mr. Pearson again today to get up an update from him.  After 
sending the State Fire Marshal’s contact information last Friday, Mr. Pearson and his Fire Chief have not yet reached 
out to him but plan to do so this week.  I am also waiting contact information for the property owner from Mr. 
Pearson, and similarly, he said he should have that to me this week as well.
 
We will continue to make this a priority.
 
Thanks,
 
Rebecca
 
 
 
Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-6068 | C: 803-429-4561
 
One SC Flood Relief Fund – www.onescfund.org
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